

# Unconference 2017

## Notes from sessions

These are rough notes from the sessions. If you participated in a session, please add your notes, or create a new page for a session which is not yet documented.

- [Unconf 2017 - Advanced Front-End Development](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - All about configuration](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Business Workflows](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Collect Ideas for Smart Search Bar Using Machine Learning](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Content Dependencies](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Content Optimization](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Content Type Modelling](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Data that systems need to run](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Demo author](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Frontend integration - what is possible?](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - How teams can work in parallel using light dev](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - IoC changes in Magnolia UI](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Magnolia CLI](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Magnolia NOW](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - REST improvements](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Re version handlers](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Rich web apps & Angular and React in Magnolia](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Sharing Light Modules](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - System Administration and Continuous Delivery with Magnolia](#)
- [Unconf 2017 - Workflow editor](#)

## Schedule

	ROOMS ON THE GROUND FLOOR			ROOMS ON THE SECOND FLOOR	
	OLSO (Front)	OSLO (Back)	Training Room	Velvet Underground	Kraftwerk
11:15 (0:30)	<b>OAuth Integration w. Google</b>  Pierre Sandrin	<b>Sharing Light Modules</b>  <a href="#">@fronttoolsrocks</a>	<b>Common pitfalls in projects</b>	<b>Public API</b> Open/closed code base. How to introduce components in Magnolia  <a href="#">Michael Mühlebach</a>	<b>Demo author</b> Make demo author feature-complete  <a href="#">Joerg von Frantzius</a>
11:45 (0:30)	<b>Magnolia NOW</b> walkthrough & demo  <a href="#">Nicolas Barbé</a>	<b>Rich Web Apps + Front-end framework templates (merged)</b>  <a href="#">Philipp Bärffuss</a> & <a href="#">Christoph Zimmermann</a>	<b>Performance optimization</b>	<b>UX + Feature scrutiny of amexglobalnet work.com</b>  <a href="#">@asuppel</a>	<b>Vaadin 1</b> General discussion about framework usage + Vaadin 8  <a href="#">Aleksandr Pchelintcev</a>
12:15	<b>LUNCH</b>				
13:30	<b>Content Dependencies</b>  <a href="#">Vivian Steller</a> / <a href="#">@lemo nize</a>	→ how do you deploy into servers  <a href="#">Anne-Marie Scheidegger</a>	<b>Magnolia CLI</b>  <a href="#">Jan Haderka</a>	<b>Accessibility</b> Navigate UI/front-end  <a href="#">@fronttoolsrocks</a>	<b>Collect Ideas for Smart Search Bar Using Machine Learning</b>  (was "Collect Ideas for Smart Search Bar")  <a href="#">Ilgun Ilgun</a> and <a href="#">Cedric Reichenbach</a>
14:30 (0:30)	<b>DEV OPS: Move MGNL to (Google) cloud (now)</b>  <a href="#">@mycontainer</a>	<b>Front-end integration</b> Ecom? p13n? Possible use cases & scenarios	<b>CI/CD hates version handlers</b> How best to break them?  <a href="#">OLD Chris Jennings</a> or <a href="#">OLD Chris Jennings (Malleus)</a>	<b>Workflow editor</b>  <a href="#">Adrien Manzoni</a>	<b>Configuration mechanisms</b>  Ask anything about decoration, YAML, Definitions App, etc.  <a href="#">Aleksandr Pchelintcev</a>

15:00	<b>BREAK</b>				
15:30	<b>Content Types</b> <a href="#">Christopher Zimmermann</a>	<b>Personalization for anon.</b> New concepts for UX	<b>Magnolia goes E-commerce</b> Presenting JECIS, a new JCR-based e-commerce framework  <a href="#">@jecisjim</a>	<b>Code sharing between projects</b>  <a href="#">Vivian Steller</a>	<b>Broken links</b> How to handle deleted or moved pages or a full website redesign  <a href="#">Tomáš Gregovský</a>
16:30	<b>REST</b> <a href="#">Christopher Zimmermann</a>	<b>Live Copy for Magnolia</b> Competition feature for global rollouts (content sharing)  <a href="#">Joerg von Frantzius</a>	<b>IOC in Magnolia</b> How we now use Guice in UI now  <a href="#">Aleksandr Pchelintcev</a>	<b>How teams can work in parallel using light dev</b> (and deploy independently, perhaps)  <a href="#">Simon Lutz</a> and <a href="#">Adrien Manzoni</a>	<b>Handlebars discussion</b>
17:30	<b>SESSIONS END</b>				
18:00	<b>PARTY</b>				